
OneSight – Eyeglass Assistance Program 

OneSight is a charitable organization that assists people with getting glasses. If you are 

in need of their assistance, please follow the steps outlined below for the OneSight 

program. 
 
Step 1: Reach out to a local organization (such as a local Lion's Club) that has a 

501(c)3 status. This is a non-profit status and they must have it to qualify. 
 
Step 2: Once you have reached out to this organization, they will need to write you a 

letter of recommendation on their company letter head, with their Tax ID. 
 
Step 3: Bring the letter of recommendation into your nearest LensCrafters, Target 

Optical or PearleVision store location that works with the OneSight program. They will 

be able to get you a new pair of glasses! 
 
If you have any other questions you are more than welcome to visit the OneSight web 

site at www.onesight.org or reach out to your nearest LensCrafters, Target Optical or 

Pearle Vision location. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.onesight.org&c=E,1,6tyUkQ0UVlWEEO4X0AXDdZUD0d397lcC63lrnaBaTLHcW6gKlHzacXoB-AX0hkhn-CkNqtcG32z9M30Kb9bRvJG9HHrt2z4--EofksLUKWQuKOiOd6Vx&typo=1&ancr_add=1

